
 

In support of 
During the 3

rd 
week of September each year the Squamish Multifaith Association 

partners with the Annual BC Thanksgiving Food Drive (BCTFD), the Squamish 
Food Bank, and a host of wonderful community volunteers, to collect food 
donations for Squamish Food Bank. Last year over 8000lbs of food collected! 

  This year the food bank is experiencing a higher need for donated food. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP - Community volunteers will deliver flyers during the 
week of September 21-24 to various neighbourhoods in Squamish. Donations will be 
picked up on the morning of September 26 and brought to the Squamish Foodbank, 39500 
Government Road. ROUTE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED. 

THERE ARE MANY WAYS YOU CAN HELP: 

*Route drop-off Sept. 21/22/23 (your choice of time and day)  
Pick up –September 26 between 9:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

Flyers and routes are available for pick up on Saturday September 19
th 

after 5 
p.m. Volunteers drop off flyers to the houses on their assigned route by leaving 
them at the door (no solicitation required just leave flyer in a visible location eg. in 
door jamb, sticking out of door mat or flyer box).  
This happens anytime on Monday to Wednesday (your choice) before Saturday 
Sept 26th. On Saturday Sept 26th volunteers pick up any bags/boxes left on 
doorsteps, and bring donations to the Food Bank on Government road (by Train 
Station). 

Sorting Day – September 26
th 

Donations start coming in by 10:30 a.m. 

Volunteers help sort donations as they come into drop-off area. For safety of volunteers,  
we are dividing sorting into shifts with less people sorting at any one time.  
Volunteers needed between 9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. and again between 12:30 – 
3-3:30 p.m. Volunteers can help in the morning or in the afternoon. We may need 
some volunteers on Monday morning for items not sorted on Saturday.  

*Our biggest need for volunteers is in the route drop-off and pick-up. 

Please contact SquamishFoodDrive@gmail.com  if you would like to help!
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